
 

 

THE SOCIETY'S NEXT PUBLIC MEETING WILL BE: 

 

Thursday 30 September at 7.30 pm 

 

The Meeting Room, The Central Library (Kens)  

Phillimore Walk, Kensington, London W8 7RX 

 

A Talk by: MR RANDLE LUNT TD MCh, Orth. 

 

"A MEDICAL VIEWPOINT ON RECENT  

SHROUD RESEARCH" 

 

Time permitting, the meeting will also include a short presentation by Ian Wilson of the 

claims of Dr Alan Whanger of the USA, whose recent comparative studies of the Shroud 

and early Byzantine Christ portraits were discussed in Newsletter No. 1. There was 

insufficient time for this at the last meeting. A Steering Committee meeting will be held 

before Mr Lunt's talk, and will commence at 6.15 pm.  

 


